
EXHIBIT B 

Notice to be Published  

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING PROPOSED CREATION 
OF A SPECIAL DISTRICT FOR THE PURPOSE OF ACQUIRING, 
IMPROVING AND OPERATING THE FEDERAL BUILDING  

 
CITY OF MISSOULA, MONTANA AND MISSOULA COUNTY, MONTANA 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of Missoula, Montana (the “City”) 
and the Board of County Commissioners of Missoula County, Montana (the “County”), jointly 
propose to create a special district (the “District”) pursuant to Montana Code Annotated, Title 7, 
Chapter 11, Part 10, as amended, to provide for the acquisition, ownership, improvement, 
maintenance, operation and administration of the Missoula Federal Building (the “Federal 
Building”), located at 200 East Broadway in the City. 

The District, if created and established, will be known as the “Missoula Local 
Government Building Special District.”  The limits and boundaries of the District will be 
coterminous with the boundaries of the land on which the Federal Building (which, after transfer 
of ownership, will be referred to as the “Missoula Local Government Building”) is situated.   

Pursuant to Section 7-11-1007, M.C.A., the City and the County will each hold a public 
hearing on the proposed creation of the District. 

The City’s public hearing will be held on September 26, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., in person at 
140 West Pine Street or virtually, with instructions to join the meeting by computer or phone 
available on the agenda published on the City’s website. 

The County’s public hearing will be held on September 27, 2022 at 2:00 p.m., virtually, 
with instructions to join the meeting by computer or phone available on the agenda published on 
the County’s website.   

BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF MISSOULA AND THE BOARD 
OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF THE MISSOULA COUNTY, MONTANA 
 

Publish:  Missoulian, September 18 and September 25, 2022. 

 


